
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

Saturday Workshop on Marriage in the PCC 10 AM to 3 PM 

                    

NEXT BOOK CLUB 

February 9, 2018 at 1:00 PM 

“The Wonder” by Emma Donoghue 

Books are available in the church office. 

 

                                  PARKING PROTOCOL 
 Now that winter has arrived, leaving the spaces on  

Lot Street for those with mobility challenges is even  

more critical.  Plan to arrive a couple of minutes  

 early and use other parking spaces.  At 10:25 AM, 

             use any space available.  Thank you. 
          

MEN’S BREAKFAST 

January 21, 2018 

Coffee @ 8:00 AM    

Breakfast @ 8:30 AM  

Speaker:  Jim Oliver 

Topic:  The Proposed Norfolk Community Hub Project   

A Super Deal @ $5.00! 

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

Regular Office Hours:   

Monday to Thursday, 9 AM to 4 PM  

 

LUNCH BUNCH – NEW DATE! 

Monday, January 22nd at noon 

The Blue Elephant 

96 Norfolk Street South, Simcoe 

If you plan to attend,  

please contact Judy MacIntosh  

at 519-426-2080. 

Please note that there will NOT be a lunch in February. 

 

 

 



COFFEE HOUR 
Sign-Up Sheet for 2018 is 

now available in the library.  

 

WINTER WEEKEND RETREAT 
PYPS is gearing up for their Winter Weekend Retreat, 

February 9 - 11, 2018 at Trinity Presbyterian Church in Hamilton.   

We are very excited to hear messages from  

Rev. Matthew Lingard, our theme speaker. 

At the event, participants can also expect to  

participate in Bible study groups,  

tons of fun games, Sunday service  

and have an opportunity to  

meet lots of new friends.   

Register today at www.swopyps.ca.    
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WORKSHOP ON MARRIAGE IN THE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH IN CANADA 

On Saturday, January 20th from 10 AM until 3 PM,  

join with Session and the rest of the congregation  

at a workshop about the definitions of marriage within the PCC.   

The Rev. Dr. Clyde Ervine will host this exploration  

in an even-handed manner that will include plenty of interaction,  

and the input gathered from this workshop will be part of  

General Assembly's deliberations this summer.   

Your presence is important - please choose to be  

part of this discussion.  Lunch will be served, so please  

add your name to the sign-up sheet in the library. 

 

ANOTHER SERVING OPPORTUNITY 

Church Out Serving will be cooking up some more tasty food in  

St. Paul’s kitchen on Saturday morning, January 27th.  Meals will be made to provide healthy 

home-cooked dinners for some of our neighbours who are living in temporary shelter through 

the local 

Emergency Housing Program.   

Please  

 email churchoutserving@gmail.com  

to sign up to be part of this cooking bee!   

 

 

 

 

 

 



JUNIOR YOUTH GROUP – LASER TAG ADVENTURE! 

             Saturday, February 17, 2018 

The Junior Youth Group will be heading to  

London for an afternoon of Laser Tag fun!  

           Please contact  

          the church office at 426-1845.  

 

                        ANNUAL REPORT AND MEETING 

                        If you have yet to hand your report into the office,  

                      please do so as soon as you are able.   

                   The Annual Meeting will be held  

                   Sunday, February 18, 2018 after worship 


